To Our Visitor(s):
Please know that you are welcome and are invited to join us for worship at every opportunity.  Should you have any questions regarding anything we say or do, please take the time to ask.
The congregation in Stockbridge began around 1960 and has been serving the Lord and the community ever since.  Our desire is to continue serving both.
Of course the Lord's church at large was established in approximately 33 A.D. on the day of Pentecost.  You can read about its beginnings and the first additions to the church in Acts chapter 2.  Over the centuries, many local congregations have been established, and will continue to do so, by following the Lord's instructions preserved for us in the Bible.
Again, welcome
Larrel Whitaker
Minister
